
online: 

The Administration Office is open Monday -
Friday from 8:30am to 4:30pm (incl. between
12pm to 1pm)

With Canada Post on strike, we would like to
remind residents of other avenues to remit
payments. We also encourage residents to sign up
for E-Billing for future utility bills

bank: 

in person:

Please check with your financial institutions
hours of operation.

When setting up the Town as a Payee, be
sure to select Town of St. Paul Utility Account.  



Thank you for your cooperation during this time.

The Town of St. Paul Utility Bills were
mailed on Thursday, November 14th. If you
do not receive your bill due to the Canada
Post strike, please reach out to the
Finance Dept at 780-645-4481 to assist.

The deadline for payment will remain as
November 30, 2024.



SIGN UP FOR 
ebilling
Streamline receiving your  utility bill by signing
up for Ebilling! By choosing to receive your
utility bill via email, you’ll avoid the $2 mail-out
charge and help reduce paper waste. Sign up
today by visiting www.stpaul.ca

It’s fast, convenient, and eco-friendly.


